
Navigating Our Way Through

The Holidays of  2020
A Virtual Franciscan Reflection led by Sister Arlene Einwalter

Saturday, December 12
10:00 – 11:45 a.m. (Central Time)

Questions? 
Contact Catherine Alexander at calexander@sssf.org or 
Rosaura Solano at  rsolano@sssf.org

The holidays are an emotional time for all of us.  Sister Arlene Einwalter will guide us through conversation 
as we recall good times and difficult times and the complications of the global pandemic. We’ll talk about 
sadness, loss, fear, anger, guilt, regret…and forgiveness.

Please register by Monday, December 7
Minimum suggested donation: $10  
Please make your check payable to “School Sisters of St. Francis” 
and mail to: Sister Therese Thoenen,  
2735 W. Greenfield Ave., Apt. 311, Milwaukee, WI  53215

This is a Zoom Video Conference
The reflection is open to all sisters and associates able to take part in a Zoom video meeting using their 
Internet-connected computer.  Please include your email address with your registration.  We will send 
an email invitation to you at that address with instructions on how to connect to the Zoom meeting.

Sister Arlene is a School Sister of St. Francis.  Besides an academic background 
in religious education and theology, Sister Arlene spent two years studying with 
the Elisabeth Kubler-Ross Hospice Training Program in northern New Mexico.  
Additional academic work in  hospice, grief counseling, and death education 
enabled her funeral home ministry in Santa Fe, and her work as an educator, 
counselor, and spiritual mentor in the United States and Australia.


